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Lost and Found

Edu@©atorClips.com

OUR LOST AND FOUND IS OVERFLOWING!
While you’re here with your athlete these
next few weeks we encourage you to look at
our lost and found table located in the lobby
across from the dance pro-shop items! We
have many sad water bottles and clothing
items that would love to find their owner. We
will be donating the items that are left after
the 1st of February so that we can start the
new year off with a clean slate and less
clutter!

We also encourage you to label your
athletes shoes/coats/water bottles so that if
they do end up unaccompanied we can help
reunite them with their owners!

Spring Dance Show!

Where can | purchase tickets?

Tickets will be available to purchase at the North
Crest Front Desk ONLY. Tickets will be available
for purchase starting April 19th at 3:00pm.

How do | register my dancer?

Performance bundle handouts are going out in
classes this week and can be handed in at the
front desk or emailed to
dance@northcrestkids.com

Are there professional photos or videos?
Just like our winter show in January we have
bundled photos, videos, costumes and show
t-shirts for a convenient and affordable way to
get all of the memories out of this experience! All
dancers will receive digital live-action photos
and a video of the show on a flash drive.

What about flowers?

Ranging from $3 single flowers to $20 bouquets,
this fundraising opportunity for our Company
North Crest dancers is a great way to show your
dancers some love and also support our
competitive dancers. Flowers will be sold prior to
the show and during intermission.



Reminders

Weather Cancellations: We serve families from
several different school districts, therefore we make
decisions based on the majority of our students. If we
choose to cancel classes we will notify families via
email, TeamApp and social media. All canceled
recreational classes will receive an open gym pass to

be used within 3 months of the date given.

Class Reminders: Please remember as it gets colder it
is important that your children come with pants and a

coat. Please also remember to send a LABELED water
bottle with your child to class. We do have cups at the
front desk however it aids the flow of class to not have
to send athletes to the drinking fountain. Please make
sure your gymnast is dressed appropriately for class.

This means tight fitting clothing, bare feet, hair pulled
back away from the face, no bare midriffs, no jewelry

other than small studs in ears, and NO GUM.

Open Gym Charges: We are unable to charge
accounts or accept credit cards during Open Gym.
Please plan ahead and bring cash, check or stop by
our front desk during our weekday hours to purchase

an Open Gym punch card!

We’re Hiring Spring and Summer positions!

We know some parents spend as much time at North
Crest as their athletes do. If you’re looking for a fun
and rewarding part-time job, come grab an application
at the front desk or email office@northcrestkids.com
for more information. Experience is not required, but is
appreciated. We are looking for positive, energetic
people. If you're not interested, but know someone

who is, send them our way.
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Upcoming Dates

*See website for more info.

February 10th: *Parents Night Out, 4:30-9:00pm
Visit our website for more details

February 15th: Charges for March tuition
February 16th: Final day to turn in Spring Show Bundle

March 4th-8th: Summer 2024 class
recommendations handed out

March 9th: *Parents Night Out, 4:30-9:00pm
Visit our website for more details

March 15th: Charges for April tuition
March 15th: Summer 2024 registration opens

March 29th-31st: Easter;
North Crest Closed

March 31st: No Open Gym, Easter

April 13th: *Parents Night Out, 4:30-9:00pm
Visit our website for more details

April 15th-April 18th: Picture Week;
Recreational Dance
No Regularly scheduled dance
classes this week.

April 22nd-April 25th: Picture Week;
Recreational Gymnastics
No Regularly scheduled gym
classes this week.

April 29th-May 3rd: School Year 24-25
recommendations handed out

May 1st: School Year 23-24 registration opens

May 4th: North Crest Showtime Showdown;
Times TBA; More info coming soon!

May 5th: No Open Gym

May 11th: *Last Parents Night Out, 4:30-9:00pm
Visit our website for more details

May 12th: No Open Gym, Mother’s Day


mailto:office@northcrestkids.com

